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Dear members of the Joint Transportation Committee, 

 

I support HB 3542 for the safety of my sons. Lane splitting will give them one less 

danger to worry about on the road. As a parent, the safer they are on the roads, the 

more peace it brings me. 

As a nurse who has worked in an ER and taken care of many motorcyclists who have 

been in traffic accidents, I believe HB 3542 will work to keep them safer as well. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

 - Dawn Marten, MSN, APRN-NP, CNM 


